
Alameda County Permit Center Temporary Closure 

March 26, 2020 – April 7, 2020 

In compliance with the March 16, 2020 Shelter in Place order and 

Executive Order N-33-20, the Director of the Public Works Agency and the 

Director of the Community Development Agency have been authorized to 

close to the public, the Building Permit Center and the Zoning Counter. 

 

The Building Permit Center will be closed to the public except for online, 

mail and telephone services, except for accepting applications and 

conducting reviews by appointment only. 

• To schedule an appointment with the Building Department for 
“essential permits”, call 510-670-5440. 

• For Non-Building Permits such as Encroachment, Grading, Residential 

Parking and Stormwater call 510-670-5868. 

• Online permits are available for re-roof and water heater 

replacements:  https://www.acgov.org/Tm-

CpEx/apps/shell.html?jsxapppath=../gihome/JSXAPPS/ACCP/ 

 

The Zoning Counter will be closed to the public except for electronic 

application submittals with subsequent contact with telephone and email.  

• To contact a Planner, please call 510-670-5400. Email contact coming 

soon. 
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